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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2008 5:05 PM 
To: 'Dennis Dettloff' 
Subject: RE: Site 4186, 1771 First Street, Livermore 
Mr. Detloff,
 
You have not received a reply since I have not been in the office since May 16, 2008.  I do not 
have an objection to conducting the proposed work as a phased approach.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 
 

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:DDettloff@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2008 10:28 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: FW: Site 4186, 1771 First Street, Livermore
 
Mr. Wickham:
 
I submitted the email below to you on May 19, 2008 and as of today I have yet to receive a response.  
Please let me know if our proposal is acceptable to you so I can proceed with the COP required requisition 
and scheduling.
 
Thank You,
 
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.
Senior Project Manager - ConocoPhillips West
Delta Consultants
11050 White Rock Road #110
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670
Direct (916) 503-1261
FAX (916) 638-8385
 
 

From: Dennis Dettloff  
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2008 11:26 AM 
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To: 'jerry.wickham@acgov.org' 
Cc: 'Borgh, Bill:' 
Subject: Site 4186, 1771 First Street, Livermore

Mr. Wickham:
 
I had a conference call this morning which included myself, Jan Wagoner (Delta engineer), and Mr. Bill 
Borgh (ConocoPhillips).  We discussed the up coming work at the above referenced site.  The cost of the 
up coming work is significant and we wanted to discuss it before we proceed.  
 
We would like to propose a change in the current scope of work.  It is clear that there are data 
gaps concerning the intermediate and deep groundwater bearing units at this site.  To the best of our 
knowledge, the eight proposed monitoring wells to be installed in these two units will likely fill these data 
gaps.  However, before we install any additional injection wells we would like to obtain the data from the 
eight proposed monitoring wells, including a least two quarters of groundwater monitoring data.  This way 
we can use the data from the new wells to better design the remediation system.  This would likely help to 
reduce the costs and shorten the remediation time.  
 
Please let me know if this is acceptable to you.
 
Respectfully Submitted,
 
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.
Senior Project Manager - ConocoPhillips West
Delta Consultants
11050 White Rock Road #110
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670
Direct (916) 503-1261
FAX (916) 638-8385
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